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Regarding: 

 h, House Bill 3076, the gun dealer licensing bill, will be heard in the same committee. This 
bill will impose significant restrictions and penalties on lawful and already highly regulated 
Federal Firearms License businesses. 
 
Regarding this proposed bill: 

1. The Bill is not needed.  There are already restrictions and severe penalties for any 
gun dealer who intentionally or accidently violates any existing law regarding the 
sale, transfer, holding, storing, having, etc any firearm in the State of Oregon.  
Further, sponsors of Bill 3076 are forgetting a simple thing – Any business person 
wants to obey existing laws so that they can stay in business, unpenalized.  They 
don’t want to lose their licenses.  Leave the working system alone. 

2. Ballot Measure 114 barely passed a few years back (some say it did not pass).  It has 
been challenged by Patriots who believe in Liberty, Freedom and the Right to Bear 
Arms to defend our lives and homes and way of life.  The measure has been ruled 
“unconstitutional” – this means a group of self serving and/or special interest 
serving government and judicial officials should not mess with it.   114 VIOLATES 
BOTH FEDERAL AND OREGON STATE CONSTITUTIONS.  Stop messing with 114 and 
anything related to 114. 

3. If is a fact that gun control does not decrease crime.  Only those with their heads in 
he sand don’t know this.  It is very obvious that those who waste tax payer $ trying to 
make more regulations to dump on law abiding citizens (gun dealers in this case) 
are really pushing another agenda.   I firmly believe that those who back this sort of 
unconstitutional malarky should pick up their bags and move to another country 
where there are lots of regulations restricting Liberty and Freedom.  Since they don’t 
like it here (in Oregon or America – the way it is) – LEAVE!.   Stop messing with our 
rights as American/Oregon Citizens.  

https://olis.oregonlegislature.gov/liz/2025R1/Measures/Overview/HB3076

